
Hi Coaches and Traveling Directors,      

Happy New Year!        

Please reply to jasanbarta@gmail.com to confirm 
receipt, so I know you got this information.  
 
Thank you for registering for the Lakeville South Cougar 
Classic Girl's Basketball Tournament which will be held 
January 16th & 17th, 2017.  We are anxiously awaiting our annual 
tournament and hope it's a very positive experience for your players and 
fans.

We are excited to host your team and families.  It is our goal to make this a 
fun and competitive experience for all of the girl's playing.
 
The tournament brackets, tournament rules and a map of building locations are 
attached to this e-mail.  This information will also be posted on our website 
at www.lsgba.com.  Any revisions to the schedules will be updated on the 
website.  Please continue to check the website during the coming weeks for any 
changes.

We will be using four locations this year (addresses are the end of this 
email).  Lakeville South High School will again be our headquarters.  I am 
happy to say we have excellent courts this year at all of the facilities.  We 
are using both high schools and our two middle schools.  

We have done our best to have fan friendly schedules.  At LSHS we will have 
a coaches room, TV's with the football playoff games on and a silent 
auction (something for the parents to do).  There are many deals to be 
had at our silent auction.  Please stop by LSHS if you get a 
chance and place a bid.  You do not need to be present to win.   Let your 
families know about the silent auction.

Please refrain from bringing food into the building as this is our 
association's major fundraiser for both the youth program and the high 
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school teams.  We will have great concessions.  In addition we will have a 
few vendor booths:  jewelry, clothing, air brush hats, etc.

Coaches will be asked to sign-in at the admissions table.  Free admission 
will be provided for two (2) coaches from each team.
 
NOTE:  If you are scheduled for an 8:00 am game, please be advised that 
your team will not be allowed access to the gym until 7:35 am.  For all other 
game times, please arrive at least 20 minutes prior to your game start 
time. 

I look forward to meeting many of you (I will be at LSHS all of the time)  - 
please say hi and give us feedback on the tournament.  
 
Please give me a call or e-mail me with any questions.  Even if you don't 
play at LSHS stop in.  All championship games will take place at LSHS.
We will again have a team Championship Trophy for the division 
winners and have Long Sleeve Shirts for all 1st, 2nd, 3rd and 
Consolation place finishers.
 
IMPORTANT - Please reply to confirm receipt, so I 
know you got the information.  

Have a great week and Good luck!,

John Barta
Lakeville South Girl's Basketball Association
612-269-1185


